From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:51:23 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:52 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Brian Doyle

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Not in favor of this rate hike (Gouge!!!!!).

Hydro rates (like Gas) have a significant cost impact on downstream goods and services. So when the
rate is increased, it is not just Hydro rates that go but Cost-of-Living rates also increase proportionally.
Getting control of Cost-of-Living drivers should be a top priority of any government institution.

Any rate hikes in Cost-of-Living influencers should be reviewed thoroughly and only sanctioned in
extreme cases.

Needless to say the entire business of Ontario Hydro Generation is out of control. Prior to any Rate
hike, would it not make more sense to assess the entire business model, and find practical, rational and
cost-effective ways to "operate the business" and reduce costs.

But expecting government run or monopoly institutions to operate efficiently goes against the principle
of "common sense".

-- Attachment --
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